SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, April 23, 2014
 
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

[bookmark: _GoBack]All interested future and past umpires: there is a mandatory clinic and meeting this Sunday from 12-4 at the high school. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Denison.

Volleyball open gym will be held this Sunday from 2-4 at the high school. All girls in grades 6-12 are welcome to attend. No prior experience required. Summer camp information will be provided as well.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Denison.

Attention class of 2016! It's that time of year to consider officer elections for next school year. Who will represent your class? If you're interested in running for class officer see Mrs. Paulus to pick up an application. Voting will take place in May.

Attention anyone interested in trying out for the 2014/2015 Sault High Pom Pon Squad: There will be an informational meeting Thursday, April 25 at 3:05 pm in Mrs. Gardner's room (209). If you are unable to attend this meeting please see Mrs. Gardner for details.

 Attention Seniors:   If you haven’t signed up for the senior party, please do so in the main office.  If you are not signed up in advance, you can not attend.  There are many seniors who have not signed up.

Coin Drive:  There will be a change drive in the cafeteria for the homeless of Chippewa County in conjunction with Community Action for the remainder of the week.  Please consider donating some spare change.

Tutoring will be held in Ms. Moore’s room tonight.  Saturday School will be held this Saturday for those of you with assigned hours.
 
Lunch:    Chicken Chunks, Whole Grain Pizza, Deli Sandwich on Whole Grain Bread, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:     Mashed Potatoes with Gravy, Baby Carrots, Banana, Whole Grain Roll
